Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 11:17 AM

To: 'Yola Bayram'

Subject: RE: RO#151 1700 Jefferson Oakland, CA
Yola,

I've extended the due date to on Geotracker August 28, 2015 for the report. Let me know if you'll need any
additional time.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Yola Bayram [mailto:ybayram@awrcorp.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 2:22 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO#151 1700 Jefferson Oakland, CA

Hi Mark,

| received your voicemail, thanks for trying your best with the apartment owner. We weren’t hopeful but it was worth a
shot. We will be talking with our client this week. | believe we will need a 30-day extension for the Site Investigation
Report that is due on July 24, 2015.

WEe’'ll keep you up to speed on our progress and definitely give 72-hour notice before we head out into the field.
Thanks for your help!

Yola Bayram

Geologist

AWR Corp

Direct: 510-671-2088
Main Office: 510-671-2090
Cell: 313-204-8477

Fax: 510-373-2166



